
Putnam County Coordinated Transportation Plan 
Annual Review 2020 

 
Due to the coronavirus pandemic, the Putnam County Transportation Committee met virtually 
via Zoom on October 20, 2020 to conduct the annual review of Putnam County’s Coordinated 
Public Transit-Human Services Transportation Plan.  Committee members reviewed the plan in 
its entirety and determined that no changes were needed at this time, beyond agency updates.  
Once the agency updates were made, the updated plan was sent to committee members on 
November 9, 2020 via email.  At that time, a call for approval of the annual update was 
requested and the following agency representatives approved the annual update to Putnam 
County’s Coordinated Transportation Plan: 
 
Jodi Warnecke,  Putnam County Council on Aging 
Bob Kroeger, Putnam County Veterans Service Agency 
Beca Sheidler, Area Agency on Aging 3 
Erin Rodabaugh-Gallegos, HHWP Community Action Commission 
Jennifer Horstman, ADAMHS Board 
Scott Lammers, HHWP Community Action Commission 
Josh Anderson, HHWP Community Action Commission 
Karen Vorst, Mercy Health St. Rita’s Ambulatory Care Center 
Suzy Wischmeyer, Putnam County Job and Family Services 
Denise Early, Putnam County Office of Public Safety 
Mike Klear, Putnam County Office of Public Safety 
Donna Konst, Pathways Counseling Center 
Mike Boaz, Putnam County Board of Developmental Disabilities 
Kim Rieman, Putnam County Health Department 
Mike Lammers, Putnam County Commissioner 
Jason Cox, Hilty Home 


